
From: Peter Green  
Sent: 04 September 2023 13:39 
To: Planning 
Subject: 58 BELSIZE PARK GARDENS NW3 4ND - planning request to fell 
diseased ash tree in back garden 
 
Dear Camden, 
 
Re: 58 Belsize Park Gardens, London, NW3 4ND  -  removal of ash tree in rear 
garden 
 
I am writing to request permission to fell the diseased ash tree in our back 
garden.  The attached photos show the fungus that has grown quite rapidly in 
the last two months on the main trunk and one of the upper branches.  I attach 
too a full report on the tree from an arboriculturist, Simon Pryce. 
 
We have lived at our current address for over 30 years and we are very fond of 
this tree but Mr Pryce has recommended felling it as soon as possible, as it is a 
health & safety hazard if we leave it much longer. 
 
Let me know if you need any more information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Peter Green 
 


